
 
Notice of Public Informational Meeting Concerning 

a Petition to the Local Boundary Commission  
to Incorporate Nikiski as a Home Rule City 

 
 
 
The Local Boundary Commission (LBC) has the constitutional responsibility of deciding whether to 
approve the petition to incorporate Nikiski as a home rule city. The petition was submitted by 
Nikiski residents. As part of the petition process, LBC staff will hold a public informational meeting 
per 3 AAC 110.520 regarding the petition. The meeting will occur at the following location, date, 
and time: 
 

Nikiski Community Recreation Center 
Mile 23.4 of the Kenai Spur Highway 

February 21, 2017 
6:00 p.m. 

 
The meeting will provide an opportunity for community members to hear about city incorporation 
standards, to ask questions about the petition and the petition process, and for LBC staff to hear 
from local residents. This public informational meeting is not a public hearing.  Any written 
comments may be submitted during public comment periods.  
 
Individuals with disabilities who need auxiliary aids, services, or special modifications to participate 
should contact LBC staff at the mailing address, email address, or phone number listed below by 
February 17, 2017.    
 

For additional information please contact LBC staff at: 
 

Local Boundary Commission staff 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1640 

Anchorage, AK 99501-3510 
(907) 269-4587 

LBC@alaska.gov 
 


